Elizabeth Lee Black School — FAQs for Parents/Families

1. Does my child have schoolwork to complete at home?
No, they do not. Teachers are providing continuity of education through enrichment
activities for all students. Please take advantage of the resources our teachers are

providing.

2. Where can I go for additional learning and enrichment activities?
We have compiled a list of websites that include reading, language arts and math
content, in addition to learning games and activities. We encourage parents and

students to take advantage of the websites and resources at barberinstitute.org/online-

learning-activities

3. WIill school lunches still be provided?
Please contact your home district regarding school lunch and breakfast programs.

Districts are setting up procedures for families to follow.

4. What if I don’t have Internet access at home?
We are mailing paper enrichment packets to families weekly. Spectrum is also offering
free access to internet and WiFi for 60 days for student or teacher households who don’t
currently have service. Learn more at:

https://www.spectrum.net/support/internet/coronavirus-internet-offer-students/

5. Can I visit the school or use the facilities?

No. The Elizabeth Lee Black School is closed per Gov. Wolf’s order.


https://www.barberinstitute.org/online-learning-activities
https://www.barberinstitute.org/online-learning-activities
https://www.spectrum.net/support/internet/coronavirus-internet-offer-students/

6. Whom can I contact if I still have questions?

Please contact the school office at (814) 453-4052.

7. How can we stay safe during the school closure?
We recommend following the guidance provided by Gov. Wolf, the CDC and state and
local agencies. This includes:
e Staying home unless necessary to go out
e Washing your hands often
e Following social distancing guidelines. This means keeping others at least six feet
away and avoiding close contact with those who are sick.

Learn more at https://www.barberinstitute.org/COVID19-additional-info-resources. We

care deeply about our students and their families, and we want you to stay safe and

healthy during this difficult time. We are all in this together.
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